
Peek at the Week 
Year 3 —  28th June 2024 

English 

Sadly, we have come to the end of our unit about The 
Blue Umbrella! We finished by writing and editing our 
own love story between two imaginary hats that we 

created. The Year 3 teachers were impressed by the 
imaginative stories produced— there are definitely 
some budding authors in the year group!  Next week 
we will begin reading The Bluest of Blues by Fiona 

Robinson. 

Maths 

This week, our marvellous mathematicians have begun 
a unit about Statistics. They have learnt the im-

portance of looking carefully at the key when reading 
a pictogram and they have created their own picto-

grams to represent given data. They also enjoyed play-
ing an exciting Maths game called snake to practice 

their multiplication skills. Next week the children will 
focus on creating and interpreting bar charts. 

Art 

This week the children enjoyed looking at some ab-
stract pieces of art by Henri Matisse and Piet Mon-
drian. They were inspired by the ideas of these art-
ists and they enjoyed using geometric shapes to cre-
ate their own abstract piece of artwork. In our next 
Art lesson, we will be exploring a range of Greek pat-
terns and trying to replicate them in our own work. 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates / Reminders 

 Class Change  Day—Tuesday 2nd July 1:45pm –
2:50pm 

 

3Rashford Learning Together Morning—
Thursday 4th July  8:45am –9:30am 

 

3Rashford—Trip to the Ure Museum on 3rd July 

3Wicks—Trip to the Ure Museum on 9th July 

 

Friday 5th July—Year 6 Summer Fayre 

 

Wednesday 17th July –Sports Day Y3, Y4, Y5 
and Y6  9:00am—11:00am approximately 

 

Thursday 25th July—End of term 

     Star of the week  

            3Rashford      Arham               3Moore    Khuzaimah                3Wicks:    Johnny 

Word of the Week:       abstract 

Contact us: year3@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Learning Together 

Thank you so much to all the parents in 3Wicks 
and 3Moore who attended the learning together 
mornings this week. We hope you  enjoyed your 

visit and that you gained an insight into the way 
your children learn in Year 3. 


